
From: mjmurphy [mjmurphy@ix.netcom.com] 
Sent: March 30, 2001 2:23 PM 
To: whgraff@qwest.net 
Subject: TAC/COM2001 
 
American TCB

 
 
Hello Mr. Graff, 
 
DTC has decided to abandon the effort to secure a TCB on H25TAC2001 Tactical Repeater 
because of the average power issue. We can not reduce our power by 3db in order to comply with 
TCB guidelines. Therefore, DTC will permit American TCB to review and submit the Part-90 
application to the FCC lab conventionally as an agent of DTC Communications, Inc. 

 
Best Regards, 

 
Mike Murphy 
RF Engineer 
DTC Communications, Inc. 
75 Northeastern Blvd. 
Nashua, NH 03062 
(603) 880-4411 X117 
FAX (603) 880-6965 
www.dtccom.com 
mmurphy@dtccom.com 
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